
August 2024 

 

Changes in SP8600 Firmware 

 

Dear SP8600 users, 

 

 

The SP8600 firmware has been updated to fix minor bugs related to printing 

issues in the “Location Marking” mode and “Mode 3 Marking” mode. 

You can download the revised firmware from our website and update the firmware 

using the PCMS software. 

 

１．Problems Fixed 

①While in "Location Marking" mode, the drive motor may fail to operate 

correctly, resulting in a narrower pitch between terminals. 

②While in "Location Marking" mode, printing defects may occur in the location 

name. 

③While in "Mode 3 Marking" mode, key input may become unresponsive in the 

middle of marking. 

 

２．How to Download the Firmware and Fix the Bugs 

Download the revised firmware from our website and update the firmware of 

the SP printer using CTKPCMS. 

 

３．Version of the Updated Firmware  

Ver.1.00.35e  

 

 

Sincerely. 

 

CTK Corporation 

 


